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UVic has created a website (uvic.ca/covid-19) to keep our community informed as the situation evolves. This website is the definitive source for UVic's response to COVID-19, including official statements from our leaders. We encourage you to check regularly.


For high school students applying to UVic for September 2020, we've set up a separate webpage: Information for applicants and admitted students affected by COVID-19. This page focuses specifically on the important questions that students have about their applications and scholarships and is being updated regularly as new information becomes available.


UVic admissions staff is diligently working to ensure that applications are evaluated fairly and as quickly as possible, and our recruiters are standing by if you have questions or concerns you'd like to discuss. You can email your school's recruiter directly, or respond to this email.


Please note that if your students have specific questions about their applications, you should direct them to contact their admission assistant for personalized service.


UVic will be closed this Friday and Monday for the long weekend, and we'll be back to work on Tuesday, April 14, refreshed and ready to answer your questions. Wherever you are this weekend, we wish you a happy spring and hope that you're able to connect remotely with your family and friends while staying safe in isolation.



UVic Student Recruitment
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